Meeting Notes from March 22, 2023 Meeting of the Temple Renewable Energy Task Force

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM.
In attendance were Chairman Rob Wills, Thomas Whitcomb, and Bev Edwards (remotely)

A lengthy discussion was initiated by Rob Wills, focused on the latest news regarding potential federal
grants for municipal installations of renewable energy systems. Rob contributed the information he had
acquired at several recent meetings of renewable energy installers across the country.

Bev raised the issue of the gains being made in designing the logistics for Community Power Plans,
particularly in several regions of southern NH.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM
Respectfully submitted,

Bev Edwards



